- 1 -
TSAG-TD1111
	[bookmark: dnum][bookmark: dtableau][image: ]
	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION SECTOR
STUDY PERIOD 2017-2020
	TSAG-TD1111

	
	
	TSAG

	[bookmark: dorlang]
	
	Original: English

	Question(s):
	N/A
	E-Meeting, 25-29 October 2021

	[bookmark: dtitle]TD
(Ref.: SG20-LS207)

	Source:
	ITU-T Study Group 20

	Title:
	LS/r on a draft submission and maintenance process for oneM2M specifications incorporated as ITU-T Recommendations (reply to TSAG-LS43) [from ITU-T SG20]

	Purpose:
	Information

	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	-

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	TSAG

	Approval:
	ITU-T Study Group 20 meeting (Virtual, 27 May 2021)

	Deadline:
	N/A

	Contact:
	Nasser Saleh Al Marzouqi
Chairman SG20
	Tel: 	+97 6118 468
Fax: 	+97 6118 484
E-mail:	 nasser.almarzouqi@tdra.gov.ae   
 


This liaison statement answers TSAG-LS43.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG20.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg20-oLS-00207.docx.



	[image: D:\usr\campos\TSB-Reference\Logos\ITU\sigleITU.gif]
	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION
STANDARDIZATION SECTOR
[bookmark: dstudyperiod]STUDY PERIOD 2017-2020
	SG20-LS207

	[bookmark: dsg]
	
	STUDY GROUP 20

	
	
	Original: English

	[bookmark: dbluepink][bookmark: dmeeting]Question(s):
	All/20
	Virtual, 17-27 May 2021

	[bookmark: ddoctype]Ref.: SG20-TD2260-R1

	[bookmark: dsource]Source:
	ITU-T Study Group 20

	[bookmark: dtitle1]Title:
	LS/r on a draft submission and maintenance process for oneM2M specifications incorporated as ITU-T Recommendations (reply to TSAG-LS43)

	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	-

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	TSAG

	Approval:
	ITU-T Study Group 20 meeting (Virtual, 27 May 2021)

	Deadline:
	N/A

	Contact:
	Nasser Saleh Al Marzouqi
Chairman SG20
	Tel: 	+97 6118 468
Fax: 	+97 6118 484
E-mail:	  




	Keywords:
	Rec. ITU-T A.25; oneM2M;

	Abstract:
	This liaison statement is a reply from ITU-T Study Group 20 to TSAG on a draft submission and maintenance process for oneM2M specifications incorporated as ITU-T Recommendations.

This liaison statement answers TSAG-LS43.
ITU-T Study Group 20 would like to thank TSAG, for the process described in the liaison statement concerning the submission and maintenance process for oneM2M specifications that are transposed as ITU-T Recommendations and which is intended to replace the current process documented in Recommendation ITU-T Y.4500.1, Annex L. 
The document containing the proposed process was reviewed and ITU-T SG20 members expressed different views on this matter. It was considered premature for ITU-T SG20 to make any suggestion concerning the status that ITU-T SG20 would like to give to this document (e.g., new ITU-T A-series Recommendation, Supplement or Annex to Rec. ITUT A.25, Supplement to the Rec. ITU-T Y.4500 series, revised Annex L to Rec. ITU-T Y.4500.1, SG20 TD).
It was also agreed to inform oneM2M that TSAG is currently developing a process concerning the submission and maintenance for oneM2M specifications which are expected to be transposed as ITU-T Recommendations. 
ITU-T Study Group 20 looks forward to collaborating closely with TSAG on this matter. 
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